
From: Cathy Humphrey
To: ClerksDepartment@clarington.net
Subject: Fw: For the Dec. 14 meeting
Date: December 10, 2020 2:58:11 PM

EXTERNAL

From: Cathy Humphrey <cathyandgord@outlook.com>
Sent: December 10, 2020 2:56 PM
To: clerks@clairington.net <clerks@clairington.net>
Subject: Fw: For the Dec. 14 meeting
 

From: Cathy Humphrey <cathyandgord@outlook.com>
Sent: December 10, 2020 2:32 PM
To: jgallagher@clairington.net <jgallagher@clairington.net>
Subject: For the Dec. 14 meeting
 
   As a taxpayer in Clairington I support an Official Plan Mapping limited to provincially required
EP land designation.
       I also support a motion that property owners be notified and be part of the process going
forward.
       I consider myself to be a naturalist and conservationalist but I strongly objected to the
mapping that had been presented up until now.
     Thank you Be safe
       Gord Humphrey
   6200 Shiloh Rd. 
      Newtonville
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